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          12th November 2021  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to take part in our virtual 6th Form Parents Evening on Wednesday 24th 

November from 5.00pm to 7.00pm.  We are keen to work closely with Parents/Carers to support and secure 

the best outcomes for every child in Sixth Form and therefore the evening will provide you with an 

opportunity to hear from your child’s subject teachers about their progress in lessons so far this year and 

how they can best progress. 

Pupils will need to book a Strict 5 minute slot with their subject teacher. 
 
Then: 

 We will be using the School Cloud account on the website to make appointments. 

 5 minute appointments will on School Cloud between the teacher and student (with the parent in 
attendance with the student).   
 

UCAS 

May I take this opportunity to remind you that for Year 13 Students the deadline for UCAS, University 

applications is Wednesday 26th January 2022.  

 
If you are unable to take part in our virtual parents evening or have any other queries, please feel free to 

contact me and I will arrange an appointment to meet with you.  My email is c.wust@kingswolverhampton.co.uk.  

I would like to thank you for your ongoing support and look forward to meeting you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr C Wust  

Head of Sixth Form 
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